Subject: Community-Wide Tree Trimming begins Monday, February 24, 2025

Dear Lake Place Condominium Owners,

We are pleased to begin repairing some of the hurricane damages. Our community has again
contracted with Omega Tree Services to begin our annual tree trimming on Monday, February
24 and to take care of as many of the residual tree issues from the hurricanes as is possible.
The focus is on removal of the branches that were broken in the hurricanes, ones that have died
since the hurricanes and ones that are dangling or caught in branches as well as any branches

touching awnings or homes. They will be working for 4-5 days in our community.

Please know they will not be able to reach everything that is up in the trees due to height and
location. For this reason we are warning you to be aware! Look up and avoid walking or

parking under trees with dangling dead branches!

You may receive a knock at your door if your vehicle needs to be moved to protect it.

Thank you for continuing to be a good neighbor!

The Lake Place Association Board



